
 Let every light shine. 

Gooderstone Gazette 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

26th April 2019 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer 1 
Issue 1 

This week’s Worship 
theme: 

 
Forgiveness  

Congratulations to all the children for 
their fantastic work in class this week!  

 
Star of the Week 

Katie in Owls for making amazing 
progress and always being kind and 

helpful. 
 Phoebe in Skylarks for being an 
excellent actress/director when 

performing the fable of The Tortoise 
and the Hare 

Rio in Kestrels for excellent effort in all 
lessons 

Writers of the Week 
  Alice in Owls 

      Charlie in Skylarks 
and  

   Darcie in Kestrels 
 

Team Points 
 

1st Place: Einstein  
2nd Place: Curie 

3rd Place: Newton 
 

 

Welcome back  
.  

We’d like to welcome all our children and parents 
back after the gorgeous Easter holiday. I’m sure 

you’ll agree with me that the warmer weather has 
definitely lifted everyone’s mood. I hope we all have 

a fabulous term ahead full of fun, memorable 
learning. 

 
 
 

Year 5 cycling road safety training 
 

Thank you to the parents who have helped us 
during this event. The children thoroughly enjoyed it 
and feedback from them gave it  

“A FIVE STAR RATING!” 
 
. 
 
   
 
 

AN ENORMOUS THANK YOU!!! 
 

We’d like to say an enormous thank you to the 
Friends of Gooderstone who have bought 

everything on our ‘wishlist’ for our garden. We look 
forward to planting and growing our own 

vegetables!!! 
              

Clubs for next term 
 

Monday Lunchtime: SATs revision club, available 
to Year 6 only.  
Monday after school: First Aid Club 
Tuesday after school: Multi-Sports  
Tuesday after school: Art Club 
Wednesday after school: Street Dance  
Thursday after school: Taekwondo 
Friday lunchtime: Netball Club 
 
After school clubs finish at 4.15pm please ensure you 
arrive promptly to pick up your children. 

 
Cake Friday Raffle 

 
The Cake raffle raised £38 this week 
and the winner is Lucy J! I’m sure you 
will enjoy sharing it with your family! 
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Dates coming up… 
 
Monday 29th April: CSI visit for Skylarks and Kestrels 
Thursday, 2nd May: District Council Election – School closed to all children apart from Year 6 
Friday, 3rd May: Skylarks Gooderstone Gathering 
Tuesday, 7th May: Kestrels Gooderstone Gathering 
Thursday 9th May: Owls Gooderstone Gathering 
Monday, 13th May: KS2 SATS Week 
Thursday, 23rd May: Federation MAD HATTER’S TEA PARTY at Mundford 
 


